
We hope this message finds you all doing fantastic! 

Today is a day of bittersweet excitement for Nancy and me.  After nearly 26 years owning and operating 

AP Design, we are announcing our retirement. 

From the first day we started this venture, we never imagined the incredible journey it would become. 

Your unwavering support, trust, and loyalty have been the driving force behind our success. Whether 

you were long-time customers who have been with us from the beginning or newer ones who joined 

along the way, please know that you have meant the world to us. 

Selling the business was a tough decision, but knowing it's going into good hands gives us peace of mind. 

You all made it truly special, and we'll cherish the memories forever.  As we hand over the reins to the 

new owners, we know that they are inheriting an amazing community of customers. Please continue to 

support and encourage them as you did for us. We have no doubt that they will take the business to 

even greater heights. 

Though our roles may have changed, we’re not going anywhere. We'll still be around, and you can count 

on seeing us as a familiar face in the community. 

Thank you once again for being more than just customers – thank you for being friends. Your impact on 

our lives and the memories we've created will stay with us forever. 

 

Brian and Nancy Kor 

 


